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From
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All Chief Engineers,
All Superintending Engineers.
Sir,

Sub: TANGEDCO - Incentive — Grant of advance incentive
increment to Board’s Engineers who acquired P.G and Ph.D
in Engineering — without approval of competent authority —
Details requested — Reg.

Ref: Secretariat Branch Letter No.06556/A3/A32/19-1,dt:12.04.19

XKk KXK

The attention of the Chief Engineers/Superintending Engineers are invited
to the reference cited, in respect of grant of incentive increment to Board's
Engineers for acquiring P.G and Ph.D in Engineering. The details furnished by
the Chief Engineers/Superintending Engineers were not in complete shape.
Therefore, all the Chief Engineers/Superintending Engineers are requested to
furnish the following details of the Officials who have completed P.G and Ph.D in
Engineering through Deemed University to this office immediately:-

i Name of the Official with Designation
ii Date of Entry into Board’s Service

iii Name of the Course

iV Name of the University

A Duration of the Course/Study

vi Whether the official has completed the course before entering
into Board’s service (or) after entering into Board’s service
Vii Study permission details

vii_  The copy of P.G/Ph.D Course certificate (or) Provisional
certificate and Overall Mark Sheet.
ix The Syllabus of the Course studied by the official.

2. This may be treated as very urgent.

Yours faithfully,

CEEF e\

SECTION OFFICER
for SECRETARY
*



